
Monday, January 9 from 3:00 - 4:30 PM
Attention all preschool families! Come warm up and celebrate the new year as
we look forward to all that awaits our preschoolers in the coming year! Join us in
a decorating mitten craft, enjoy a cookie and cocoa and explore what awaits
our preschoolers as they look forward to pre-kindergarten and kindergarten. 

**Do you know a family looking for preschool or kindergarten? 
Invite them to join along!** 

RSVP to Bonnie Rocklin at bonnie.rocklin@frassatiwbl.org. 

The Richard M. Schulze Early Learning Scholarship
application is now open. This is for families with preschool
students. Visit https://www.schulzefamilyfoundation.org/
to reach the Schulze Family Foundation website and the Early
Learning Scholarships. 

Applications are now being accepted for the 2023-2024
school year.

Richard M. Schulze Early Learning ScholarshipRichard M. Schulze Early Learning Scholarship  

PRESS

COMING UPFirst Grade Pumpkin Engineering Project
Our first graders have been working on a Pumpkin Drop Project. First grade
students worked individually on creating a blueprint for their pumpkin drop
device. Then students worked together in groups of 6 to share their blueprints
and to determine which blueprint would be the best device to build in order to
prevent their pumpkin from breaking. The students used skills they learned from
our air and weather unit such as gravity and air resistance along with the five-
step engineering design process of ask, imagine, plan, create, and improve.

Preschool Winter Get Together!Preschool Winter Get Together!

November 14
Spirit Wear Day

 
November 16

Report Cards Home
 

November 18
Scholastic Book Fair

8 AM - 3:30 PM
 

November 21
No School

Conferences 10:30 AM - 6 PM
Scholastic Book Fair

10 AM - 6 PM
 

November 22
No School

Conferences 9 AM - 1 PM
Scholastic Book Fair

9 AM - 1 PM
 

November 21 - 25
No School
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